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January 22, 1952 Oregon City, Oregon

REGULAR MEETING OF THE OREGON CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

The Oregon City Planning Commission met in regular sess%gn on the
above date in the office of the Planning Technician at the City Hall

at 8:00 o'clock p.m.

As there was not & quorum present the meeting adjourned to convene
again on January 28, 1952 at 8:00 o'clock p.m.
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Miss Perry reported upon the interest which the school students
had shown in the city planning maps and relief model which were in
display in the school rooms, ©She also asked for essistance in
presenting a student radio program on the subject of recreation,

Mrs. Barnetl suggested that a series of newspaper articles and
g radio forum be arranged to inform the people ebout the wonderful
possiblities for parks and recreation in Oregon City, and to urge
their united efforts tc carry out the Recreation and Parks plan,

There being no further business the meeting adjourned,
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above date in the office of the Planning Technician at the City Hall at
8:00 p.m.

Roll call showed the following present:

Mr, Ray Rilance

Mr, Lou Immer

Mrs, Franklin Miller

Mrs, Karl Klippel

Mr., Robert Finlayson, City Engineer

Mr, Alden Miller, City Attorney

Mr. Jo Haslett Bell, Planning Consultant
ir, Cyrus R. Nims, Planning Technician
Mr, Karl Bauersfeld,Chamber of Commerce representatlve
Miss Marjorie Perry

Mrs, Josephine Barnett, Public Relations

Mr. Ray Rilance presided in the absence of the president and vice
presidents

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved,

Mr., Bell presented the Recreation report to the group and emplained the
varionsprojects and preposals which are incorporated in ite

The Subdivision committee reported that it was still considering the
the proposed subdivision regulations and awaiting the suggestions of the
realty board.

Miss Perry led a discussion of the various factors which will influence
the decision of the school board in the matter of a new Junior or Senior
high school.

A new subdivision off Randall street was presented for approval but no action
was taken,

After some discussion the planning commission moved that the city retain
ownership of lots 3 and 4 in block 149 and also a small area of water board
park in Falls View addition, It was agreed that these areas would be valuable -

to the city when developed as part of the proposed park system,

recelved the approval of the 2L Gy
Regulations and he recommended that
Plaxming Commission.
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21ty Board on the proposed Subdivision
hat they be accepted by the
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commend to the City Commission that they
on City as a guide to future developments
om Oregon City.

was moved to recommend to the City
treet plan be officially adopted by
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